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Diary Dates 
 

Friday 22nd December: 

 Christmas Jumper Day. 

 Carols in Church – 2pm (children will be 

allowed to go home after this) 

 

BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS 
 

Monday 8th January: 

 Staff training day. 

 

Tuesday 9th January: 

 Children return to school for spring 

term. 

 

Monday 15th January: 

 FOSS Meeting – 7.30pm – Greyhound. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office News 

New menu choices are available online. 

Please can these be made before the 

children return on the 9th Jan. 

……………………………………………………………………. 

Could I ask all ParentPay accounts to also 

be in credit before we return. 

 

See you all in 2018. 

Danielle  

 

Saxton Rainbow Awards 

Awards this week go to: 

 Marley Hirst 

 Harry Connell 

 George Wilton 

 Jenson Gautrey 

 Seth Jackson 

 Imogen Bird 

 Alex Dalton 

 Harry Wilton 

 Jack Westmoreland 

 Taylor Gledhill 

 Whole of Willow 

WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU!! 

Notices 

 

There will be a Service as detailed below: 

All Saint's Church, Saxton 

Christmas Eve Carol Service 

6pm. 

 

Thank you from all the 

staff for our wonderful 

gifts. We all hope you have 

a marvellous Christmas and 

Santa brings you lots of 

goodies!! 
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 FOSS News 
Thank you to everyone who joined us at the Santa Dash. We all felt it was a huge 

success. As you can see from the pictures below everyone had a lovely time!!  
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Headteacher news 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your support during this term, all the staff really value it. It has been 

a long, hard term for both staff and children and everyone is more than ready for a 

rest!  

If you are interested in looking at the school performance tables:  

https://www.compare-school-performance.service.gov.uk, you can put in Saxton 

school and compare it with any other school in the country. We are top of the table 

for all schools locally and 11th out of 330 North Yorkshire schools! 

If any of you are thinking of replacing a laptop in the near future please could you 

consider us to recycle your old one? Our school laptops are getting very tired and 

slow, one or two are a bit like some of the children and only work when they feel like 

it! If you donate a laptop to us we can wipe it clean and install all the Windows, 

Office programmes that we need at no cost to us. A new to us laptop would make Mrs 

Blades very happy! 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Carole Middleton 

 

THANK YOU!! 

You raised £242 at the Christingle 

for the Children Society!! 
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS!! 


